Bluemont Civic Association

Representing Neighborhoods in and around Arlington Traditional School, Lacey Woods Park, Bon Air, Fields Park, Balls Crossing, West Ballston, and all along the former Bluemont Division of the Washington and Old Dominion

P.O. Box 5134 Arlington, Virginia 22205 www.bluemontcivic.org



November 19, 2020

To: Dr. Francisco Durán, Superintendent, Arlington Public Schools

Dear Dr. Durán:

I am pleased to follow up my November 3rd e-mail message to you by sending the resolution approved at our November 18th General Membership meeting with the official position of the Bluemont Civic Association regarding the proposed Arlington Public schools elementary school boundary changes as decided at the School Board's November 12th Work Session on Elementary Boundaries.

Thank you.

Best regards,

Laura Kirkconnell

President, Bluemont Civic Association

exec@bluemontcivic.org

Attachments:

(1) Bluemont Civic Association Resolution on the APS Elementary School Boundary Proposal from the November 12, 2020 School Board Work Session

(2) CCPTA letter of August 31, 2020